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9th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week marks a significant milestone for our Year 11 students as their written exams begin in the hall today. We 
are incredibly proud of the hard work and dedication they have shown in the lead-up to this point, and we wish each 

and every one of them the very best of luck. To support them through this period, we have organised a series of 

revision booster sessions, taking place either the afternoon before or the morning of each exam. These are designed 
to help students feel confident and fully prepared, and will take place during the normal school day to avoid adding 
pressure to young people at this critical time. 

On Wednesday, we were delighted to welcome 164 families into school for our transition event. It was a pleasure to 

meet so many of you, and we’re already looking forward to welcoming your children back in July for their full 
transition days. These visits are an important step in helping students settle in and feel part of our school community 
from day one. 

We also want to wish the very best to the students taking part in the Duke of Edinburgh expedition this weekend. It’s 

a fantastic opportunity for them to build resilience, teamwork and independence. A huge thank you to Miss Grice for 
her leadership and support in organising and leading the expedition. 

Finally, a gentle reminder that the disabled parking bays at the front of the school are reserved for those with a valid 
Blue Badge only. We ask for your support in keeping these spaces available for families who need them most. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

 
 

Mr D Bagshaw 
Head of School 
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